From: Becky Ohlinger
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 12:59 PM
Subject: Band update

Hello, Fellow Band Members!

Your officers met last night to finalize plans for the reconvening of band practice. As | stated in a previous
email, we will be practicing outside at the fairgrounds amphitheater on June 1,8,and 15 in preparation for our
performance during the races in the grandstand on June 20th from 1:00-3:30 P.M. (The fair bulletin incorrectly
listed our performance at the amphitheater) We would like to begin practice at 7:00 so we will have plenty of
daylight. You may park close to the amphitheater on the "downhill" side for easier walking to practice. We will
practice in the "audience" section of the amphitheater so we can spread out comfortably. There should also be
plenty of room to spread out in the grandstand when we play for the races. We will load about 20 chairs and a
few stands from the band room and transport them to the fairgrounds along with any black books that were left in
the band room. If you have your own chair and stand to bring, that would be helpful. The music for these June
rehearsals will only be from the black book. We will be wearing the green shirts for our grandstand performance
along with black "bottoms".

I have missed you all and hope to see you June 1st!

Becky



